(1 Published on 6 Apri 2023 S0OY

Warning concerning the usurpation of the name and logo of the
CSSF

The CSSF wams the public of unknown persons who usurp the name of the CSSF by sending emails via the email
adaress format support@cssfnternational. In doing so, they introduce themseives as “CSSF Support Office”,

The CSSF wishes to specify that it only uses the address format @essfu for its email communications,




